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The Autorité de la concurrence opens a public consultation until 19 September

2022 as part of its cloud sector inquiry.

PRESS RELEASE OF 13 JULY 2022

The Autorité de la concurrence opens a public

consultation until 19 September 2022 as part of its

cloud sector inquiry.

See the press release

https://www.autoritedelaconcurrence.fr/en/communiques-de-presse/autorite-de-la-concurrence-opens-public-consultation-until-19-september-2022

